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Q: Why are you announcing this now, versus waiting until the fall semester gets closer?

A: �We’re announcing now that we plan to welcome students back to our four campuses this fall in order to 
provide as much clarity as possible to members of our community, and to give us time to plan appropriately. 
Campus teams are planning now for how we can safely resume in-person learning, providing excellent 
education to our students while also abiding by appropriate public health guidelines. We will always be guided 
by the science and will change course if necessary.

Q: What steps might you take to ensure a safe learning environment?

A: �Chancellors will share more details as they develop, but broadly, steps may include:

•	 Only partially filling our residence halls to allow for proper distancing between students.

•	 	Increasing our use of online learning to reduce density in our classrooms, or spreading our classes across 
more days, times and venues.

•	 Permitting or requiring remote work for some employees.

•	 Making additional arrangements for those members of our University community who may be at risk for 
severe illness from COVID-19.

•	 	Providing regular testing for COVID-19 so that we can quickly identify and isolate anyone who may 
develop symptoms.

Q: 



Q: I don’t think I’ll feel safe coming back to campus this fall. Will you force me to return?

A: �


